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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Bethel Park – South Park Municipal Authority Open House & Career Day Sept. 17…
Offering tours for residents and a chance to explore a career in the trades!

Bethel Park, PA – Those who’d like to learn more about working in the Trades industry are encouraged to stop by the Bethel Park-South Park Municipal Authority Open House & Career Day on Saturday, Sept. 17 from 10 a.m. – 3 p.m.   The event will also feature Plant tours offering visitors the opportunity to see facility’s state-of-the-art technology incorporated into its upgrades.
“We have a lot of innovative technology with a great deal of automation here at the Plant that we’re excited to share with our guests,” said Scott Dunn, Treatment Plant supervisor.  “This facility is one of the premier treatment plants in Allegheny County and one of the largest community assets owned by sewer-rate payers!”
The event will also offer those in attendance the chance to meet with individuals from a variety of trade unions to discuss careers in a variety of industries.
“Those looking to either explore or move into a career in the trades should stop by and see what the trades look like on an industrial scale,” said Dunn.  We especially want to encourage young people to stop by.  Careers in the trades offer individuals fantastic benefits, retirement plans and very competitive wages.  Many will pay to train as well with no college debt!” 
The event is free and open to the public; refreshments will also be provided.  The Plant is located at 3100 Piney Fork Road, South Park, 15129.  
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